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621 Woodland Square Loop S.E.
Lacey, WA 98503

RE:  In the Matter of the Application of We Like to Move It, Move It!! LLC for a Permit to
Operate as a Motor Carrier of Household Goods — Docket TV-170176

Dear Mr. Johnson:

On May 31, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) issued
a Notice of Intent to Cancel the Household Goods Carrier Permit of We Like to Move It, Move [t!!
LLC (We Like to Move It or company) for failure to attend required commission-sponsored
household goods training.

On June 5, 2019, commission staff (staff) filed a letter to the docket stating that the company
intended to attend the August 7, 2019, household goods training and that the brief adjudicative
proceeding scheduled for June 11, 2019, be suspended.

On June 7, 2019, the commission issued a notice suspending the procedural schedule and
instructed staff to file a status report concerning the company’s attendance at the August 7, 2019,

commission-sponsored household goods carrier training.

Staff has verified that We Like to Move It owner, Joshua Manion, attended the entire household
goods training on August 7, 2019. The company has satisfied this mandatory training requirement.

Staff recommends that the procedural schedule in this matter be canceled.

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Sharp, Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor,
Transportation Safety, at (360) 664-1238, or by email at Jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

./"
/
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Jason Sharp
Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor, Transportation Safety

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



